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Health District posts latest edition of ‘The Perspective’ 
 
LAS VEGAS –The most recent edition of “The Perspective,” the Southern Nevada Health District’s 
quarterly e-newsletter, is now available on the health district’s website, www.SNHD.info. Each issue 
provides a public health perspective on a particular topic. This edition tackles spring cleaning for better 
health. To view the newsletter, visit: 
http://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/newsletter/enews/1402-perspective.html 
 
Read about the steps you can take for a healthier home, how to properly dispose of medications – 
prescriptions and over-the-counter, and what to consider when you are disposing of common household 
items like batteries in the current edition of “The Perspective.” 
 
To subscribe to “The Perspective,” visit 
http://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/newsletter/?p=subscribe and receive quarterly updates.  
 
Updated information about the Southern Nevada Health District can be found on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict, YouTube  www.youtube.com/SNHealthDistrict or 
Twitter www.twitter.com/SNHDinfo. Health district updates are now available in Spanish on Twitter 
www.twitter.com/TuSNHD. Don’t have a Twitter account? Follow the health district on your phone by 
texting “follow SNHDinfo” to 40404.  
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